
Ul 
King County 
Road Services Division 
Department of Transportation 

September 23, 2013 

Department of Commerce 
Growth Management Services 
Attn: Review Team 
PO Box 42525 
Olympia, WA 98504-2525 

Dear Review Team Members: 

In accordance with the Washington State Growth Management Act, King County hereby 
notifies the Department of Commerce of its intent to amend the King County Code relating 
to the Transportation Concurrency Management Program. 

The King County Executive is proposing an ordinance to amend King County's 
Transportation Concurrency Management Program (enacted by King County Code 14.70) by 
adopting a new 2013 Transportation Concurrency Map update. The proposed ordinance and 
map are attached, and electronic files will be sent to you shortly. 

The King County Executive will transmit this proposed ordinance to the King County 
Council in September 2013. I anticipate the proposed ordinance will be acted upon by the 
King County Council in the fall of 2013. The ordinance can be tracked on the following 
website: 

Thank you for your interest and involvement in the review of this proposed ordinance. If you 
have any questions, please feel free to call me at 206-296-6590, or Josh Peters, 
Transportation Planning Supervisor, at 206-477-3630. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Brenda Bauer, Director 

cc: Jay Osborne, Manager, Strategic Business Operations Section (SBOS), Roads 
Services Division (RSD), Department of Transportation (DOT) 

Josh Peters, Transportation Planning Supervisor, SBOS, RSD, DOT 

201 South Jackson Street, Seattle, WA 98104-3856 

206-296-6590 admin.roads@kingcounty.gov www.kingcounty.gov/roads 


